
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:               

Spring is in the air…at least this week!  We have off 

tomorrow as a Bishop’s Holiday.  Although a day off, I 

want you to know that four of our teachers will be in 

Professional Development, our Kindergarten classroom 

will be getting new shades and installation of our new 

cameras will start.  This day off was a gift that ACS is 

using to make improvements!  

I’ve included pictures of our new STEM lab on the last 

page of our newsletter for you to see just how 

impressive it looks!  ALL of our PK-8 classes use this 

space (cleaning and disinfecting protocols in place) to 

enhance our Science Curriculum. Also some pictures of 

the some of the supplies we purchased for the next 

couple of years to keep our facility running smoothly – 

we may have ordered garbage bags and hand sanitizer 

for the whole city!  Take a look and please take a few 

minutes to check out the ACS social media page and 

our website for great pictures AND maybe even write a 

google review ☺ 

VIP Information:                       

1. Spring and Graduation Pictures on Tuesday 

2. Gym and pizza day will be Tuesday, March 

30th, Wednesday will be our Spirituality Day 

and a day of reflection.  

3. Marking Period 3 ends March 26th! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call 

the office.                                  

God Bless,                                                          

Mrs. Shumny  

 

† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority 

TWO PARENTS HAVE RECIVED CITATIONS!!! 
The Perth Amboy Police Department will be 
here several times a week to ensure we are 
following traffic safety protocols.  Please 
remember you CAN NOT park on the yellow 
line – it is a pick up only lane. Just pull up, 
pick up your child, and go.  If you want to 
speak to the teacher or have an appointment 
in the office – you must find a legal parking 
spot and park.  Also note that if you are going 
to speak to the teacher or on ACS property 
you have to wear a mask/face covering.     
 
 

                     Reminders: 
 

* Pretzel Rods being sold by grade 8 for $1 

during lunch time. 

 

* Spring Picture Day Is March 16th 

this includes Kindergarten and 

8th grade Graduation pictures! All 

students Dress Up for spring 

pictures – No uniforms. You can 

purchase online or send order 

with your child asap.  
 

 

 

 

Questions or concerns? Call the 

school office at 732-826-8721 
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 Dates to Remember: 
 

 

March 12th No classes TOMORROW! Bishop’s 
Holiday 

March 16th Picture day – see forms! 
Dress up spring clothes – NO UNIFORMS 

 
March 17th WEAR GREEN- St. Patrick’s Day 

March 19th $3 Dress Down Day 
 

Schedule change: Phys Ed & Pizza Day will be Tuesday, 
March 30th   

March 31st 12:30 dismissal and our whole school 
Spirituality Day 

 
 

From the Office: 
*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions.  

 

* Aftercare Bills for February are Due! Please send in payment labeled with child’s 
name/grade. 

 

*Pizza lunch must be pre-paid by Tuesday.  The more orders we get Wednesday the 
more difficult it is to receive pizza delivery on time – it is not fair for those who 

order on time.  We cannot accept orders the same day – please send them in Monday 
or Tuesday – you can also pre-pay for the whole month if that is easier for your 

family.  
 
 

FSA Corner: 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy was due this week!!  Online orders open until today – it 

must be shipped directly to your home! 

Church Corner: 
Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: Saturdays 5:00pm or Sundays 11:30am. 
Every other pew is closed for social distancing, hand sanitizer is provided and the 

church is disinfected regularly.   


